From: Chuck Emmett

To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: FLASH TRAFFIC 9-4: New Base Chaplain
Date: Friday, September 25, 2015 8:49:29 PM

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash
Traffic

Number: #9-04-2015 Date: 9/25/2015

Subject: Status: New Base Chaplain
-------------------- Effective today, Perch Base has a new chaplain. He
Is Mike Olsen. Mike may be reached at: mikeolsen@aol.com or

chaplain@perch-base.net or by phone at (702) 292-2273.

commander®perch-base org
(602) 448-3873
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